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CHAPTER 320. 

AN ACT, to amend section 2 of chapter 393 of the laws of 
1901, relating to elections. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and 
assembly. do enact as follows: 

• Registration of voters in cities of first class. SECTION 1. 
Section 2 of chapter 393 of the laws of 1901 is hereby amended 
by adding to the end of said section the following: !`Such in-
spectors shall hold their first meeting on Monday and the fol-
lowing Tuesday, four NVeeks preceding such elections. They 
shall meet at six o'clock in the forenoon and hold their meet-
ings open until eight o'clock in the evening of each day during 
which they shall so sit. They shall hold their second meeting 
on the Monday preceding the Tuesday next preceding the elec-
tion ;" so that said section 2, when so amended, shall read as 
follows: Section 2. In all cities of the first class such in-
spectors shall make a new registry of electors for each munici-
pal and general election, and no previous registry, or registry 
list, shall be copied or used in whole or in part in making the 
same, and no person's name shall be placed upon such registry 
unless the elector appear in person before the inspectors and 
request that his name be registered. Such inspectors shall hold 
their first meeting on Monday and the following Tuesday, four 
weeks preceding such election. They shall meet at six o'clock 
in the forenoon and hold their meetings open until eight o'clock 
in the evening of each day during which they shall so sit. They 
shall hold their second meeting on the Monday preceding the 
Tuegday next preceding the election. 

SECTION 2. This net shall take effect and be in force from 
and after its passage and publication. 

Approved May 20, 1903. 


